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Dear Sir or Madam:

On January 13, 2011, two city workers entered into my home and I was not notifying of
this until two weeks later. They went into my basement to do something to the meter.
Next to the meter on the top of my wall I had $45,000 stored in a glass jar hidden under

some dirt,

I went into my basement two weeks later and noticed my belongings were moved. So I

looked for my money and it was not there. I asked my Daughter if she was in the
basement, at that time she mentioned two men came to check the meter. Immediately I

had my son drive me to the Milwaukee Water Works and talked to a female supervisor
about my money missing. She recommended 1 file this complaint.

I have made several calls to different managers / supervisors regarding this matter. I did
call manager Tim Garczinski on several occasions and left my name and mumber and he
never returned any of my calls. I kept calling and I finally got to talk to Jeff Novak about
the missing things from my basement. He said one of the men that entered into my
basement was George. I requested Jeff to give George my phone number, so I could talk
to him regarding my missing items. I never received any return calls from Jeff or

George.

The two city workers that entered into my home on J anvary 13, 2011 did not leave any
receipt as to what they did to the meter. So therefore I can not supply you with a receipt.
My phone mumber is (414) 264-2217.
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Jake Lewis, Jr.



